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“BPC Action commends Reps. Michael Cloud (R-TX), Tom McClintock (R-CA), Dan Meuser (R-
PA), Ed Case (D-HI), and Jared Golden (D-ME) for their leadership in introducing the Cost 
Estimates Improvement Act. As net interest on the debt soars, surpassing what the federal 
government spends annually on Medicaid and even the military, it is more important than ever 
that lawmakers understand how major fiscal legislation would impact the costs of servicing the 
growing debt. This bipartisan bill aims to show lawmakers a more comprehensive cost for 
legislation, allowing Congress to practice more informed decision-making that prioritizes the 
nation’s long-term fiscal health. BPC Action stands ready to work with Congress in enacting this 
sensible legislation.” 
 

 – Michele Stockwell, President, BPC Action 
 


